
 

December 22, 2017 

 

Dear Professor Enshan Liu, 

 

The Invited Strand 13 Symposium on the VASI Seventh Grade International 

Project proposed by Norm Lederman has been accepted. You are invited to 

be one of the presenters for this symposium. Congratulations! I am confident 

this symposium will provide valuable contribution to the NARST Annual 

International Conference in San Antonio, Texas, USA, April 22-25, 

2017. Your participation in the conference will be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

All the best,   

 

 
Mei-Hung Chiu 

President, NARST 

Professor 

Graduate Institute of Science Education 

National Taiwan Normal University 


